
Staff Senate Report 

 

The Staff Senate met via Microsoft TEAMS on April 13, 2020. 

Neeli Bendapudi joined our meeting to give an update on the University’s response to the Covid-19 

virus.  Of premier importance is keeping faculty, staff and students safe. 

A recording of our meeting and all committee reports may be found on the Staff Senate Website: 

https://louisville.edu/staffsenate/meeting-information/past-meeting-information 

Due to a change in executive leadership meeting times, the Staff Senate has moved our monthly 

meeting to Tuesdays. 

We meet again via TEAMS next Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 2:30. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

Ginger Brown 
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